

Programs

News

Voluntee

Contact



THE SHELTER CARE SCOOP



STAFF SPOTLIGHT

How long have you been with Shelter Care?

- I have been with Shelter Care since November 2020 so about 7 months.

What is your favorite thing about working at Shelter Care?

- My favorite thing about working for Shelter Care is that every single day is different. All of our clients have different needs, lives, and histories and no days are predictable.

What is your favorite movie or tv show?

- My favorite television show is Gray's Anatomy. I have probably watched all 17 seasons three times from beginning to end.

What do you like to do for fun?

- For fun I like to cook and listen to podcasts, audio books, and TedTalks.

If you could go anywhere in the world, where would you go?

-If I could go anywhere in the world I would go to Maldives in South Asia and stay for a month.

What is one food you cannot resist?

- I absolutely can not resist tacos!

What is one fun fact about you?

- A fun fact about me is that I started a vegan cookie business although I am no longer a practicing vegan.













April was an exciting month for the Jubilee Center! Members received Easter Baskets, were able to meet with UI Health, and ate some delicious walking tacos.



Volunteers Judy Johnson, Sandy Trotter, and Mark Wallace were recognized at the Association of Fundraising Professionals' "Parade of Heroes".







Mark W. was
recognized this month
for all of his volunteer
work. Thank you to
Mark for all of your
hard work at the
Jubilee Center!

APRIL IN NUMBERS

- 30 FAMILIES WERE HOUSED BY SHELTER CARE THIS PAST MONTH, 33 ADULTS AND 74 CHILDREN.
- THE JUBILEE CENTER HAD 958 VISITS THIS PAST MONTH.

We are currently in need of:

- POTS AND PANS
- DISHES, MAINLY BOWLS AND GLASSES
- COMFORTERS AND BLANKETS
- SMALL APPLIANCES SUCH AS MICROWAVES, TOASTERS, VACUUMS, COFFEE MAKERS, AND HANDHELD MIXERS
- HOUSEHOLD CLEANING SUPPLIES

If you would like to donate, please contact Natasha at nurbanowitz@shelter-care.org or 815-708-2650.



Thursday, June 17th, 2021

Prairie Street Brewhouse

Join us for our Famous Marketplace | Lunch | Speakers

We missed seeing you in person last year! Our hopes are that we can all be together this summer (of course following all COVID-19 guidelines). Bring your friends and let's spring into summer together. Not knowing the course of the pandemic, we do have a Plan B and will keep you posted.

(Watch for details about our hanging basket sale prior to Mother's Day)

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO DONATED OR VOLUNTEERED THIS PAST MONTH!

We couldn't do it without you!

Did you know that you can support us while you shop online at amazon?

- Go to smile.amazon.com and sign in with your amazon account information.
- You will be asked to choose a charity, under "Pick your own charitable organization", type in Shelter Care and select us as your charity.
- You are now signed up for amazon smile! Just make sure to visit smile.amazon.com every time you would normally visit Amazon to have a portion of your eligible purchases support Shelter Care.



fou shop. Amazon gives.



Shop at Schnucks?

Find out how with each purchase, Shelter Care receives a donation!

Register your Schnucks card at escrip.com and select Shelter Care to

receive up to a 5% rebate.





If you do not have a card, be sure to pick one up at your favorite Schnucks store or stop by the Shelter Care office

Donate Today

Contact Us 1(815) 964-5520 | shelter-care.org | 218 7th Street Rockford, IL 61104